
NEWSFLASH! 
 
Late Supervision Reports 
 
It is primarily through the review of supervision reports that the Board monitors 
the performance of psychologists on the Candidate Register. It is the Board’s 
duty to ensure that candidates are practicing at an appropriate level for 
supervised practice at all times. It is important to ensure problems are identified 
and corrective actions swiftly taken.  
 
While most candidates and supervisors submit reports in a timely fashion or alert 
the office with respect to unavoidable delays, there are a concerning number of 
cases wherein reports have been very late without reasonable explanation 
provided. As a result of this, the Board has added points 2 and 3 below to 
existing policy with respect to the timing of reports.    
 
LATE SUPERVISION REPORTS: 
 
1. Reports are expected to be received in a timely fashion 
 
2. Reports overdue by 60 days will not be approved for credit unless a 
reasonable explanation for the failure to submit on time is provided 
 
3. Reports overdue by 90 days without both prior notification and reasonable 
explanation will be reviewed but not credited towards hours of supervised work 
experience 
 
4. Repeated failure to submit forms in a timely fashion will result in the Board 
considering an administrative removal of the Candidate for failing to abide by the 
conditions of candidacy  
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